

Primary Newsletter March 2018

Vol:2 Issue: 7

Primary Principal's Newsletter

Sports Days

We are holding our annual Sports' Days on 28th, 29th and 30th March.

28th March
Rec 2—Year 1
8:15-10:00am
Chun Lung Sports' Club
29th March
Year 2—Year 6
8:15-11:30am
Chun Lung Sports' Club
30th March
Nursery—Rec 1
8:00-9:00am
Primary School Playground

We welcome parents to come along and support the children in each activity. We are sure each event will be great fun for the children as well as a little competitive!

School Fair

Thank you to everyone who came along to support our School Fair, in aid of Angkor Children's Hospital and Kantha Bopha, this year. It was a fun morning with lots of different stalls and we had some great raffle prizes too. Thank you to all the parents, businesses and companies who kindly donated prizes to our raffle. We appreciate your very kind donations. In total, we raised \$2036. This is an amazing achievement for everyone part of our ISSR community. Our next and final fundraising event will be our annual Swimming Gala in May.



We are one,

But we are many.





1A enjoyed making kites for their Topic lesson.



On Friday 2nd March, we held our first ISSR Open Class Morning. Many of the students were very excited that their parents were going to visit their classroom and spend some time learning with them. The morning was a great success and we would like to thank all the parents who made the effort to come along and find out what your child is learning when they come to school. We have had some great feedback so it has been firmly added to our calendar for next year too!





Testing

1B enjoyed their trip to ArtBox From the 12th—15th March, all students will be taking assessments in Literacy and Mathematics. These tests are very important as they help to identify gaps in learning and also celebrate where our students are succeeding.

You can help your child during this week by making sure they are going to bed early, getting enough sleep and ensuring they arrive early for school. Research has shown that when a child eats healthily they learn better. A healthy snack brought into school will help them stay focussed until lunchtime.





5.6-8 year-olds // named box with healthy snack, water bottle, extra clothing & sports shoes, swimsui
 9+ year-olds // snack box, water bottle, sun cream, hat, sports shoes, extra clothing, swimsuit & towe

en are to be collected punctually; otherwise an extra charge will be made for collection after 12:15 on each occasion.

Register NOW at ISSR Admin office (08:00–16:00)

Summer School

Summer School registration is now open. Please see our flyers for further details or ask our administrative staff for more details. Summer School will run from Monday 2nd—Friday 27th July The school will be closed for an inservice training day on Friday 16th March. Only the adults will need to be in school!

Remember to bring a healthy snack to school each day



Star of the Month

We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 8am on: Tuesday 3rd April - Nursery-Year 1 (Nursery performing)

Wednesday 4th April - Year 2-Year 6 (3A performing)

The children are very excited about their performances and have been practising hard.

Afternoon Day Care for Reception 1 and Nursery has started. If you are interested, please see the office for information.